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First Name - Michelle

Last Name - Knight 

Organization Name - Our Lady Queen of Peace Catholic Church 

Comment - Please expand Medicaid and do it soon! I manage our church's emergency assistance 
program: we give small amounts of financial assistance to people struggling to pay their rent, utility, 
transportation or medical bills. Frequently, people come to me because they have a medical bill they 
cannot afford. We often help with their rent because the money has gone to a medical bill. These 
people are very low wage earners and need Medicaid to survive!
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